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Ref. U-12021/02/2019/47-MEC          Dated: 08-05-2019 

 

NOTICE 

Kind Attention to all candidates & DMEs of all States and UTs: 

It is for the information of all candidates appearing for Mop Up Round 

and Stray Vacancy Round of NEET PG Counselling 2019 that as per the 

directions of MoHFW the minimum qualifying percentile has been 

lowered by 06 percentile. The minimum qualifying percentile for NEET 

PG 2019 is as shown in the letter attached below. 
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